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Message from Head Teacher

Dear families,

Autumn has definitely arrived, bringing shorter days and a nip to the air. Please remember,
our children are outside as much as possible, so should always bring a coat to school.
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® This week, we are saying goodbye to a valued member of the Support for Learning
. Workerteam. Mrs Paterson is leaving us to take up an exciting new position in the NHS,
. She will be greatly missed, but we wish her all the success in the world. Good luck!
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Over the last three years, staff and pupils have worked incredibly hard to put on — i
L
three amazing school shows (Rocky Monster, Alice, and Cinderella & Rockerfella). ~

These have been absolute triumphs. However, they are huge undertakings, so we
are taking a break this year. The shows will go on, but not until 2027.

We're looking forward to welcoming everyone who requested a Parents’ Evening
appointment for Thursday 9" October. Times will be issued next week.

And don’t forget... our school photographer will be here on Friday 24™ October!

In the meantime, we wish everyone a happy September Weekend, and if there's
anything | can help with, please do not hesitate to contact me.

D ; Yours,

{

U
lain Morrow
Head Teacher

School hours

Another wee reminder... our school day runs from 08:45 until 14:45. This is not new.

Due to latecoming, pupils can miss between one hour and one day of education every
week. It isimportant to be in the playground for the bellringing at 08:45. Thank you for
moving back from the lines once the bell has rung.

At the end of the day, a number of pupils remain uncollected on time. Please ensure
arrangements are made to have your children collected at 14:45,

Qur values:

Acceptance Kindness Respect



